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Traffic Advisory 
Date: Oct. 9, 2023 
District: 4  
Contact: Matt O’Donnell 
Phone: (510) 852-5113 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

One-way Traffic Control along State Route 131 (Tiburon Boulevard) 

for Tree Removal on Monday, Oct. 16 
Schedule: 9 a.m. until 1 p.m.; flaggers will be present in city of Tiburon 

 

MARIN COUNTY — Caltrans maintenance has scheduled 

removal of a dead tree on State Route 131 (Tiburon 

Boulevard) that will require one-way traffic control on 

Monday, Oct. 16 between 9 a.m. and 1 p.m. 

 

Flaggers will assist drivers during one-way traffic 

control. Drivers should expect some delays.  

 

All work is dependent on weather. 

 

Changeable message and directional signs will be in 

place to assist motorists traveling in the area.  

 

Please drive with caution. Slow for the Cone Zone and 

Be Work Zone Alert. Caltrans thanks motorists for their 

patience while we work to maintain our state's 

highways, bridges, and tunnels.  

  

For real-time traffic, click on Caltrans 

QuickMap: http://quickmap.dot.ca.gov/   
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